
Monocacy Elementary School Water Quality Report 

Monocacy elementary school is classified as a public water system because the water is supplied by a 

well located on the property.  Public water systems are regulated by the Maryland Department of the 

Environment (MDE) and required to test for lead and copper on a three year cycle.  The current report 

(2016) is attached.  Bottled water is provided for drinking and cooking at Monocacy elementary school.    
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